Announcement

Eau Claire County Comprehensive Plan Update Status

There have been no changes to the draft plan and maps sent on March 2. However, given that months have elapsed you may wish to take another look at the draft, which can be found here: https://www.co.eau-claire.wi.us/home/showdocument?id=34664 (maps here: https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ZWg8Wc6TIflYk5uSPdqFAuZbj0Z0SUnt/view). Also, note that the City-County Board of Health recommended approval of the plan at their meeting last Wednesday, July 22.

Following is a tentative timeline moving forward:

1. Steering Committee virtual meeting (to adopt resolution supporting plan) – week of August 17
1. 30-day Public Hearing Notice for PD Committee – Friday, September 18
1. Committee on Planning & Development public hearing – Tuesday, October 27 
1. County Board first reading (no action) – Tuesday, November 4 (tentative-date subject to change due to County budget hearings)
1. County Board second reading (adopting ordinance) – Tuesday, December 1 

Questions and comments may be directed to Matt Michels, AICP Senior planner. Contact information can be found below. 

Eau Claire County Planning & Development
721 Oxford Ave. Ste. 3344, Eau Claire, WI 54703
Email: matt.michels@co.eau-claire.wi.us 
Office: (715) 839-5055
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